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SUBJECT

Proposed Motion 2017-0265 would confirm the appointment of Molly Graham, who resides in Council District 6, to the Conservation Futures Citizen Oversight Committee representing District 6 for a partial term to expire on December 31, 2018.

BACKGROUND 

Conservation Futures Tax (CFT) funds are collected as a dedicated portion of the property tax and are available only for the acquisition of open space and resource lands.  King County Code 26.12.010 establishes a process for an annual allocation of CFT funds through a citizen-based process conducted by the Conservation Futures Citizen Oversight Committee (COC). The COC is an advisory body and recommends allocation of CFT funds based on a competitive application process. The COC is comprised of 16 members, one from each council district, four council at-large members, and three executive at-large members.

COC CANDIDATE MOLLY GRAHAM

Molly Graham, a resident of Bellevue in Council District 6, has been recommended for appointment to represent District 6 for a partial term expiring December 31, 2018.

Ms. Naumann is a self-employed floral designer with a bachelors in science from Oregon State University.

Ms. Naumann has a science background and is interested in land preservation.  She stated in her application materials that, “It is important to me to work to balance and manage our beautiful surroundings as we face critical growth and population demands in the PNW.”

ATTACHMENTS

1. Proposed Motion 2017-0265 (attachments available in the Clerk’s office)
2. Transmittal letter 
3. CFT Citizens Committee Board Profile

image1.png
kil

King County




